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Good evening
 
I am emailing as I wish to express my full support of Dr Andrew Boswell’s
evidence that  he has submitted to the A66 examination, as well as his responses
to the Secretary of State for Transport’s consultations.  This includes his evidence
regarding the failure to assess HGV induced demand, the lack of cumulative
assessment of Greenhouse Gases and risk to our country’s ability to meet our
climate target.
 
I remain completely and strongly opposed to the A66 project.
 
Thanks and kind regards
 
Laura Blake
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